BOWDOINHAM WATER DISTRICT

P. O. BOX 86

BOWDOINHAM, ME 04008

TEL:  (207) 737-4721
FAX:  (207) 737-2427

bowdoinhamwater@ne.twcbc.com
BOARD OF TRUSTEES




         SUPERINTENDENT

Donald Lamoreau – Chairman



                
Arthur McLean III

Brant Miller – Treasurer                                                                                          Don Oakes – Operator, part-time
David Reinheimer– Clerk




                       
Stephen Cox – Trustee





           OFFICE MANAGER
Gordon Johnson – Trustee                                                                                        Robin Verow
A regular meeting of the Bowdoinham Water District Board of Trustees will be held on Tuesday, 
             March 20, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. at the Bowdoinham Town Office on School Street in Bowdoinham.
AGENDA
1. Call to order
2. Approval of minutes from January 16, 2018
3. Office Manager’s Report
a. Approval of January’s & February’s financial reports
b. Approval of warrants for month of February & March
4. Superintendent’s Report

5. Old Business:
a. Water Main on Pond Road
6. Action Items: 
a. Inventory buffalo boxes 

b. Find leaks
7. New Business:
8. Tickler file:
a. Discussion on formal documentation for a water audit
b. Discussion on “SIA” (System Infrastructure Assessment) 

c. Review policy and rates for fire protection

d. Hydrant replacement on Main Street

9. Adjournment

In accordance with Federal Law and USDA Policy, this institution is prohibited from discriminating on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability (not all prohibited bases apply to all programs). To file a complaint of discrimination, write to USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, Room 326-W, Whitten Building, 1400 Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, D.C., 20250-9410, or call 1-800-795-3272(voice) or 202-720-6382 (TDD). USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer.

